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 GVR is a Title 10 nonprofit organization under the Arizona Nonprofit Corporation Act. Title 10 
nonprofits are not subject to any ‘Open Meetings’ laws. 

 GVR provides for open Board meetings and notice to members of time and place of open 
Board of Directors meetings, as defined in the GVR Bylaws (Article IV BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 
Section 5: OPEN MEETINGS): “All meetings of the Board at which official business of The 
Corporation is transacted, with the exception of meetings limited to personnel and/or legal 
matters, shall be open to all members of The Corporation.”  
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